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04 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers of Owls Class 
 
An exciting invitation has arrived for our class to attend a special Christingle at Gloucester Cathedral. This 
event is to raise money and awareness of the work of the Children’s Society charity.  
 
We will be learning songs, making Christingles, raising money and reigniting our Christmas spirit in 
preparation for this event, which will take place on Friday 20th January 2023. We will be travelling by 
coach, departing at 12pm and returning to school by the end of the school day at 3pm. Please collect 
your child as usual at the normal time and place. 
 
As we will be leaving at 12pm please could you send your child with a packed lunch so that we can eat 
before our departure. 
 
As there is no charge for this event, please could you simply give permission for your child to attend via 
Parentpay. 
 
Swimming will be cancelled for this week (no charge has been made for this lesson). 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Kerry 
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